
WEDNESDAY, MAY 1

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SUNDAY, MAY 5

9:00 AM Morning Worship

10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, MAY 6

9:00 AM Clothes Closet Work Day

WEDNESDAY, MAY 8

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SATURDAY, MAY 11

9:00 AM Clothes Closet Open

SUNDAY, MAY 12

9:00 AM Morning Worship

10:00 AM Sunday School

11:00 AM Deacons’ Meeting

MONDAY, MAY 13

6:30 PM Men’s Ministry

TUESDAY, MAY 14

9:30 AM Salvation Doll Team Meeting

WEDNESDAY, MAY 15

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SUNDAY, MAY 19

9:00 AM Morning Worship

10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, MAY 20

9:00 AM Clothes Closet Work Day

NOON NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

WEDNESDAY, MAY 22

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SUNDAY, MAY 26

9:00 AM Morning Worship

10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, MAY 27

The church office will be closed for the holiday.

TUESDAY, MAY 28

9:30 AM Salvation Doll Team Meeting

2:45 PM Clothes Closet Open

WEDNESDAY, MAY 29

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

Counting Ministry Team for May

Linda O’Quinn

Danny Schaffer

hamptonfirstbaptist.com
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Migrant Health Kits
Everyone is invited to prepare Migrant Health
Kits for the Hispanics of our area which help the
Rev. Tony Hancock share the gospel.

Please place the following 6 items in a 2 gallon
Ziploc bag and deliver them to the church library
by Sunday, May 19.  NO WHITE TOWELS
OR WASH CLOTHS.

    ! Toothbrush        ! Toothpaste (6 oz.)
    ! Comb        ! Bar of Soap (4.5 oz.)
    ! Wash Cloth        ! Bath Towel

Please leave your group or individual name of
who prepared the bags.

World Fair Trade Day, which is observed the second
Saturday of each May, celebrates fair trade's fight
against poverty, exploitation, and climate change.
WMU joins that celebration on May 11, 2024, with its
focus on WorldCrafts. WorldCrafts, a WMU
Compassion Ministry, develops sustainable, fair-trade
businesses among impoverished people around the
world. The WorldCrafts vision is to offer an income
with dignity and the hope of everlasting life to every
person on earth. To help the impoverished people in
these businesses, you can go to WorldCrafts.org and
purchase products they have made for gifts or personal
use. You can also learn more about WorldCrafts.

Congratulations to Aaron and Elizabeth Rowell  on the
birth of their son, Waylon Gaines Rowell.  Waylon was
born April 9, 2024, weighing 8 pounds, 11 ounces, and
was 21 ½ inches.  Sheila and Derryl are the overjoyed
Lolly and Grandude.

We extend a warm welcome to Elsie Bosova, who
joined First Baptist Church by statement on Sunday,
April 21, 2024.

Thank you to the many folks who have lifted us up
during the passing of our mother Lillian. Thanks for
your generous gifts. Your monetary donations, prayers,
and cards are greatly appreciated!  A special thanks to
the Bereavement Ministry Team for the food that our
family and friends enjoyed at our Mother's house.  We
appreciate all your love and support during this difficult
time.

Sincerely,
The family of Lillian Thomas

  Flowers appear on the earth;

the season of singing has come. 
Song of Solomon 2:12a

Emerson and Mary have invested a lot of love, time,
and sweat equity into the beautiful flower garden near
the White House for all to enjoy.  Recently, an
anonymous donor left a tree to add to its beauty along
with a note (typed below).  People are noticing and
enjoying!  Please contact Emerson and Mary to let them
know you’d like to lend a helping hand with this
ongoing project.  It could be something as simple as
volunteering to water the plants and trees once a week.

“You have created a beautiful spot here for all to enjoy;
thank you.  I hope you can add this purple leaf plum
and add a little shade and lots of color.  It will not grow
very large and it will retain its color year round.  I did
not know how large it was until after I purchased it.  If
it is too difficult for you to plant, place it in the desired
location, hang the orange ribbon on it, and I will plant
it for you.  It will need lots of water this first summer
but will be fine after that.”

Attention Graduates!

We would like to honor those of our church family who
will be graduating from high school or college this
Spring.  Please email a graduation photo to
sheilafbchampton@hotmail.com no later than
Thursday, May 16, for the Herald.  High school
graduates need to include your name and the name of
your high school.  College graduates need to include
your name, the college you are graduating from, and the
degree you have earned.

Christmas Boxes

for 5-9 Year Old Girls!

May Collections  ~  Accessories

Brushes

Hair Ties/Barrettes

Sunglasses

Purses

Jewelry

Flip Flops

Hats

Undies

 

May 2 Brenda P. Gooding
May 3 Carlisle Cooke
May 3 Deborah McTeer
May 4 Christy Freeman
May 9 David Chaplin
May 13 Krista Crowley Sullivan
May 15 Perry Gibson
May 18 Jim Thomas
May 24 Patrick Forshey

Debbie McCoy will celebrate her birthday on May 23. 
She enjoys receiving cards with a dollar enclosed in it. 
I know she'd be excited to hear from you!   Her address
is 461 Morrow Street, Moncks Corner SC 29461.  


